
 

 

LET’S TALK BUDGET FOR THE UPCOMING YEAR. 

 

The Board of Selectmen and Board of Education will hold a Special 

Meeting on Tuesday, October 7, 2025, from 5:00 p.m. to 6:15 p.m. at 

Bolton Town Hall and via Zoom to discuss the upcoming budget process. 

 

If you would like to join the meeting virtually, please call 860-649-8066 ext. 

6112 by 3:00 p.m. on Tuesday, October 7, to receive the Zoom access 

information. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Town of Bolton has received a 

$250,000 recreation grant, and we 

are seeking input from the public on 

how these funds should be used. 

Please email your suggestions to 

HR@boltonct.gov no later than 

October 15, 2025. 

 

 


